
Vol. 2, Aug. 31st- Sep. 4th 2020 
 

Upcoming Events: 
Sept. 7th: No School. Labor Day. 

 
Welcome! I know we are going to 
have a great first full week of 
kindergarten!  These first few weeks 
may be tiring. Even though we are 
not at school in person it will still be 
an adjustment for your child.  As 
your child adjusts to an online 
school program be prepared for some 
tears, tantrums or frustration.  Soon 
we will all be used to the routine and 
you will have a kindergarten expert! 

School supply box: We are not at 
school yet but hopefully we will be in 
the not too distant future.  It might 
be helpful to get a school supply box 
ready for your kindergartener and 
have them use it during school work.  
A pencil box and scissors was not on 
my original supply list that came out 
but we will need them if we can’t 
share supplies at school. 
Canvas Lessons: I would love your 
feedback on how my video lessons 
are working for you! Is your child 
responding to them, are they too 
short, too long, too many?  Please let 
me know if there is something I can 
improve.  

iReady: Don’t forget that your 
iReady assessments are due Sept. 
4th. I have gotten some questions 
about reading passages and my 
advice is to let your child do what 
they can but don’t read things for 
them other than directions.  They 
said that some things would be really 
hard for the kids to do and that’s 
okay. 
 

Specials Schedule: 
8/24-9/4 Music 
9/8-9/18 PE 
9/21-10/2 Art 
 

What we are studying: 
 
Language Arts:  This week we 
will work on letter names, what 
phonograms are and the basics of 
handwriting. Our first 
phonograms will be o, c, a, d. 
 
Math:  Exploring math materials 
and numbers 0-9 
 
Books we will read: 
Boomer Goes to School 
 
Lookout Kindergarten Here I 
Come! 
  
Muncha, Muncha, Muncha 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
 
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 

News from the Kinder-Garden! 

 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

  


